
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Weiping Wu 

School of Economics and Management 

Fuzhou University 

Jan. 6, 2019 

 

 

Dear Dr. Wu, 

 

I am very pleased to invite you to visit School of Data Science, City University of Hong Kong 

as a post-doctoral fellow under my supervision from June 1, 2019 for one year. During your 

one-year post-doctoral fellowship, I expect to carry out joint research with you on some 

challenging research issues on financial engineering and their related issues in stochastic 

optimal control.  

 

I understand that Fuzhou University will provide you financial support which suffices to 

cover your living expense in Hong Kong for your whole visiting period. School of Data 

Science at City University of Hong Kong will provide you an office space and other research 

facilities during your visit. 

 

I am looking forward to your visit next year. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Duan LI   

 

 

Duan Li, Ph.D. 

Associate Provost (Strategic Planning) 

Chair Professor of Operations Research and Acting Dean 

School of Data Science 

City University of Hong Kong 

Kowloon Tong 

Hong Kong 

Tel:  (852) 3442 8591         Fax: (852) 3442 0189 

Email: dli226@cityu.edu.hk  

Homepage: https://www.cityu.edu.hk/sdsc/li-duan 
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